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Dress Up Relay Race (2.2.24) 

On February 2, 2024, a fun event called the Dress Up Delay Race was 
held for Montessori 2 students. The students had a great time 
participating in this exciting race.The race had different challenges and 
obstacles for the students to complete. The students showed great 
determination and teamwork as they tackled each challenge together. 
Despite a little delay due to some costume malfunctions, the students 
cheered each other on and finished the race with big smiles on their 
faces. It was a memorable event that showcased their creativity, 
physical abilities, and the joy of being part of a team. 


